
Message from the Headmistress  

Dear Parents  

   

The week has yet again flown by; we started off on Monday with a day of filming across the 

Junior, Infant and Pre-School. Your children were an absolute credit to you and showcased 

the truly wonderful learning that takes place both in and outside the classroom with an air of 

quiet confidence. I look forward to sharing the results of this with you in due course and 

would like to thank you for your support in sending your child/children into school 

immaculately dressed; they were clearly very proud of wearing their Kirkham Grammar 

School uniform on this day!  

   

As you will have noticed, our carpark is becoming more challenging to navigate due to 

increased pupil numbers at School. I am pleased to inform you, however, that plans are afoot 

to adapt the entrance and exit routes to the playground, and also to reconfigure the area, 

alongside increasing the number of spaces. Phased work on these plans will commence this 

July/August 2021, which will hopefully begin to aid in alleviating congestion at drop off and 

collection times.  

   

May I remind you that on Thursday next week Tempest Photography will be in school to 

take individual and sibling photographs. On this occasion, due to COVID-19, we will not be 

able to include Senior School pupils in the sibling photographs. We apologise for any 

disappointment that this may cause; naturally our intention is to ensure the safety of all our 

pupils and their families at this time.   

   

I hope you all enjoy a relaxing Bank Holiday weekend and look forward to seeing you again 

on Tuesday.  

   

With best wishes  

   

Mrs O'Donoghue  

Headmistress   

 


